Senator Pat Toomey
248 Russel SOB

Washington, DC 20510


Dear Senator Toomey, 

I ask you to add your support to universal background checks legislation, S.42. Universal background checks would close deadly loopholes, preventing threats to public safety and ensuring that guns do not fall into dangerous hands. Studies have shown that 22% of all firearm acquisitions are conducted without any background check.

States with comprehensive background check requirements have experienced significantly less firearms trafficking, substantially fewer firearm-involved suicides, 47% fewer women killed in firearm-related violence by an intimate partner, and 53% fewer police officers killed on duty.
I also urge you to oppose any amendment that unfairly stigmatizes immigrants or individuals with mental health conditions.
Sincerely,

